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Docket No. 50-10 6,..'(J\ 
Docket No. c.fo-23D ~ 
Docket No. 50-249 

Commonwealth Edison Company 
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed 

Vice President 
Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, IL 60690 

Gentlemen: 

FEB 2 4 ~986 

This refers to the NRC's Systematic Assessment of Licensee Performance 
(SALP) 5 Board Report for the Dresden Nuclear Plant, our meeting o~f 
January 10, 1986, which discussed in detail the contents of the re rt, 
and your written comments dated February 3, 1986, relative to thi~ report. 
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The staff has reviewed your corrective action program in response"to the two 
identified declining trends in the areas of Plant Operations and Fire 
Protection/Housekeeping. We plan to monitor the results of your actions in 
these areas. The staff has observed an increase in licensee management 
attention and awareness, a greater responsiveness to NRC concerns, and 
increased initiative in identifying and implementing self-imposed corrective 
actions. We view these changes as positive steps to improve performance. 

Based on the formal exchange of information between our respective staffs, and. 
in the absence of verbal identification of discrepancies within the report or 
formal written comments from you requiring resolution, no changes to the SALP 
Board Report are necessary. 

Enclosed, as an Appendix to the SALP Board Report, is a summary of our meeting 
which includes names of those persons in attendance. Issuance of the Appendix 
serves as the final step in our SALP assessment process. 

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rule of Practice," Part 2, 
Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter with the 
referenced attachments will be placed in the NRC's Public Document Room . 
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Commonwealth Edison Company 2 FEB 2 4 1966 

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have questions on the 
conclusions reached by NRC, or on the Appendix to the SALP Report, please let 
us know and we will be pleased to discuss them with.you. 

Enclosure: Appendix to SALP 5 Board 
Reports No. 50-10/85001; 
No. 50-237/85001; 
No. 50-249/85001 

cc w/enclosure: 
D. L. Farrar, Director 

of Nuclear Licensing 
D. J. Scott, Plant Manager 
DCS/ RSB (RIDS) 
Licensing Fee Management Branch 
Resident Inspector, RIII 
Phyllis Dunton, Attorney 

General's Office, Environmental 
Control Division 

J. M. Taylor, Director, IE 
H. R. Denton, Director, NRR 
Regional Administrators 

RI, RII, RIV, RV 
N. J. Palladino, Chairman 
J. K. Asselstine, Commissioner 
F. M. Bernthal, Commissioner 
T. M.· Roberts, Conunissioner 
L. W. Zech, Commissioner 
NRR Project Manager 
H. L. Thompson, NRR 
J. Axe 1 rad, IE 
RIII PRR 
RIII SGA 
State Liaison Officer, 

State of Illinois 
INPO 

Sincerely, 

OrtgTnal sf gned by 
A. Bert Cavis · 

James G. Keppler 
Regional Administrator 
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